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Permanent Mission of the Republic of Bulgaria 

Statement under item 7 
of the Agenda of the 759th Meeting of the Permanent Council of the OSCE 

30th April 2009 
 
 
Madam Chair, 
 

I would like to inform the Permanent Council that parliamentary 
elections will be held in Bulgaria on 5 July 2009. Likewise, the elections to the 
European Parliament in Bulgaria will take place on 7 June 2009. 

 
In line with our Copenhagen commitments, the Government of the 

Republic of Bulgaria has invited the OSCE Office for Democratic Institutions 
and Human Rights, the OSCE Parliamentary Assembly, OSCE participating 
States and other appropriate institutions and organizations who may wish to 
do so, to observe both election processes. 
 
Thank you, Madam Chair. 
 

PC.DEL/298/09  
4 May 2009  
 
ENGLISH only 


